
Moultonborough Coalition for Suicide Prevention 
and Mental Health 

12/8/10 
 
 
Bert Astles, Tom Dawson, Frances Strayer, Peter Whelley, Mary Bidgood-Wilson, Jeri 
King, Scott Kinmond 

 
Review of financials, (Eve and Bert) 
 Eve has the numbers but was unable to attend . The intake 
process has been addressed and is being done on site. Bert will send out 
the numbers 
 
It appears from Bert’s report that the current financial amounts of last 
year should be sufficient. We will be asking for level funding. 
 
 
Town Warrant Article,  

Warrant Article was drawn up by Scott and distributed to those in 
attendance for signatures. We are asking that they be returned to Jeri 
King, Visiting Nurse’s office as soon as possible but no later than January 
14th. If you would like the Pettition, please contact Scott. Scott Kinmond 
<skinmond@moultonboroughnh.gov> 
 
 
Survivors of Suicide We met on the 20th of November to host the 
teleconference and were of assistance to one additional survivor.  
 
Peter will ask NAMI re: numbers around the state and how many might 
have watched at home.  
 
 
Packets 
Medical Examiners packet, we need to re-order along with books.  
Peter will follow up with ordering! 
 
NEXT MEETING  
 
January 12th ! Merry Christmas, and Happy and Peaceful New Year. 


